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Special Assessment is an important tool especially for commercial properties.  It is an 

incentive to restore valuable historic resources and save both the cultural history of 

an area as well as being environmentally conscientious.  I have seen many projects 

that were successful additions to our community that may not have been completed 

without this and other financial aids for restoration.  I urge you to approve HB 3190 to 

reintroduce the Special Assessment tax program. 


